
 

 
 

Public Housing Notice 2006-04 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:    All Local Housing Authorities 
FROM:  Stephanie Giancola, Risk Management Specialist, Bureau of Housing Management 
RE:  Boiler & Machinery Insurance (Effective November 17, 2005 – 2006) and Inspection 

Services 
DATE: April 5, 2006 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 This memo is to confirm notification that Chubb Group of Insurance Companies (Chubb) is the 
current carrier for Boiler & Machinery Insurance coverage for all state-aided public housing.  As such, 
Chubb provides the requisite inspection services for all boilers and appurtenant building structures 
pursuant to current applicable regulations. 
 
 Please cooperate with these inspectors when they visit your sites and respond to any problems in a 
reasonable manner.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding the inspections or reports, please call 
me at 617-573-1227. 
 
 Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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